Sarnia Power and Sail Squadron

Minutes of Bridge Meeting

October 6, 2014

Present: Hazel Huffman, Dave Sidenberg, Mike Schauteet, Chris Schooley, Ossie Ianni, and Murray Long.

Motion made by Dave, 2nd by Mike to accept the minutes of the June 9 2014 meeting. Carried.

Report of Officers

Commander- Ossie- reported that he had attended the District Meeting and that each squadron should have a representative at every District Meeting. Ossie also thanked Dave for all he has done to our web site. We also need to have someone we can nominate for the Safe Boating Award.

Treasurer- Hazel- presented financial statements for the months of April, May, June, July, and August.

Motion made by Chris, 2nd by Mike to accept the financial statements as presented. Carried.

MAREP- Mike- Mike stated that the level of Lake Huron was up by a foot and a half.

Training Officer- Dave- Rooms have been booked for upcoming classes. PCOC courses will be held on October 14,15,16. and the courses will be held at SCITS. The VHF course will be held in December, April and June (2015) and the PCOC courses will be October, November and May (2015). Mike, Ossie, and Chris will be available to teach Boating Essentials. Dave also reported that we have Links to SYC and others, and that the Web Site is now up to date at SPS@outlook.com. In addition R.E. will be Ossie, Dave, and Mike.

Social- Chris- the December meeting will be held at the 403 Restaurant.

Motion made by Chris, 2nd by Hazel to accept the officer’s reports. Carried.

New Business

 Dave stated that the new courses are listed on the Web Page. Chris stated that the number of members for District is down, and that the London Boat show is on February 20-22. Chris also stated that the District AGM would be on April 24-25 (2015). Chris also noted that approximately 9000 old flares had been turned in. Murray spoke on inventory of stores.

The signing authority for Sarnia Power and Sail Squadron are Executive Officer Mike Schauteet, and Treasurer Hazel Huffman  both will stay on and Commander Oswald Ianni  will be added as a signing authority. Eric Greaves will be removed as a signing authority for the year 2014-2015.   

The next meeting will be on November 10 at the SYC.

Motion made by Hazel, 2nd by Mike to adjourn. Carried

Time 8:20 

